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A VERY SPECIAL ANGEL AT OUR CAROL SERVICE

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

JAN

6th School re-opens

10th December Gold Book 
Assembly

15th Closing date for Primary 
School admissions

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A 
HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM ALL 
THE STAFF AT BRITANNIA 
PRIMARY SCHOOL

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year 3B 
& 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Young Engineers /KS2 Stop 
Motion Club/KS1 Musical Theatre

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Musical Theatre

Thurs KS1 Hula Hooping, Yrs 4,5,6 Choir

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead/KS1 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Year 6

Today we had the Christingle Service.

The Christingle Service is when we all 
gather in the hall with our Christingles.

Rev Dave and Rev Dan both gave 
wonderful speeches then we prayed 
and thanked The Lord and lit our 
candles to sing.

SCHOOL NEWS

CAROL SERVICE
Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Carol Service on Wednesday.  It was a 
wonderful concert and we hope to continue the tradition next year.

CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS/EVERYONE LOVES A BABY
The performances from KS1 and Reception this week were amazing and we would like to 
thank children and staff for all their hard work.  We definitely have some potential stars in 
the making!  

Thank you to all parents for providing costumes and being a great audience.

CHRISTMAS FAIR
Many thanks to everyone who came to our Christmas Fair.  It was an amazing success and 
the PTFA raised over £1200 towards school funds.  

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our December Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 10th January at 2.45 p.m.  We look 
forward to seeing you.

PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS
A reminder that the closing date for Primary School Applications is Wednesday 15th January 
2020.  Please apply online at www.Lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  

We have lots of exciting after school 
clubs starting after Christmas which 
have proved extremely popular.

Places have been allocated for the KS1 
and KS2 Musical Theatre and the KS1  
Streetdance and Hula Hoop Clubs.  

If your child was not successful this 
time, they will be given the opportunity 
to take part later in the year.

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools

